
Subject:	UPDATE!
From:	"Flores,	David"	<DFlores@lasd.org>
Date:	8/8/18,	2:59	PM
To:	Temple	Station	BOS	Field	Rep	Notification	<TEMBOSFieldRepNotification@lasd.org>
CC:	Patrick	D	Miller	<pmiller2@ft.NewYorkLife.com>

Hello	everyone,

	

Thank	you	for	the	great	response!	Baja	Cali	has	agreed	to	host	the	fundraiser	at	TEMPLE	STATION.	This	is	fantastic	news	
because	it	will	allow	you	to	have	more	interaction	with	our	deputies.	The	station	address	is	8838	E.	Las	Tunas	Drive,	
Temple	City.	The	northeast	gate	(Las	Tunas	Drive)	to	the	station	will	remain	open	for	you	to	enter	and	park.	Please	see	
the	attached	flyer	for	more	details.

	

Thanks	again!

Dave

	

Captain	David	Flores

Los	Angeles	County	Sheriff’s	Department

Temple	Sheriff’s	Station

8838	E.	Las	Tunas	Drive

Temple	City,	CA	91780

Office	(626)	292-3300	

dflores@lasd.org	<mailto:dflores@lasd.org>	

	

From:	Flores,	David	
Sent:	Wednesday,	August	8,	2018	9:49	AM
To:	Temple	Station	BOS	Field	Rep	Notification	<TEMBOSFieldRepNotification@lasd.org>
Cc:	Patrick	D	Miller	<pmiller2@ft.NewYorkLife.com>
Subject:	Temple	Station

	

Good	morning,

	

Next	Thursday,	August	16,	2018,	from	11am	to	5pm,	Temple	Station	is	having	a	fundraiser.	Baja	Cali	restaurant	in	
Pasadena	has	generously	offered	to	donate	30%	of	its	earnings	to	the	Temple	Station	Fund	and	Special	Olympics.	

	

If	you	are	able,	please	support	this	effort.	I	have	eaten	at	Baja	Cali	and	the	food	is	delicious.	The	venue	does	not	
have	much	seating	space,	but	the	food	is	worth	the	visit!	The	attached	flyer	will	give	you	all	the	pertinent	
information.

	

Thank	you!

Dave

	

Captain	David	Flores

Los	Angeles	County	Sheriff’s	Department

Temple	Sheriff’s	Station

8838	E.	Las	Tunas	Drive

Temple	City,	CA	91780

Office	(626)	292-3300	

dflores@lasd.org	<mailto:dflores@lasd.org>	
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